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Tammy Hodgman

From: Mark Morrison

Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 2:18 PM

To: Tammy Hodgman; Barry A. Tibbetts; Robert J. Burns

Subject: Fw: Misty Drive Mini Public Park

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

FYI public correspondence for upcoming agenda. Thanks 

Mark  

 

Get Outlook for iOS 

From: Mark Morrison <markmorrison@windhammaine.us> 

Sent: Monday, March 31, 2025 6:35 PM 

To: Bobby Wasson <rwasson@une.edu> 

Subject: Re: Misty Drive Mini Public Park 

  

Bobby.  Thank you for your feedback.  Please look to the Council agenda over the next two months on the 

forming of this ad hoc committee so you can provide your feedback to the committee, and we will be 

asking for volunteers to participate with the committee.  I have your feedback and will make sure your 

comments are shared with the committee once it is formed. 

 

Thanks again for your response 

 

Mark Morrison 

 

Get Outlook for iOS 

From: Bobby Wasson <rwasson@une.edu> 

Sent: Sunday, March 30, 2025 8:59:03 PM 

To: Mark Morrison <markmorrison@windhammaine.us> 

Subject: Misty Drive Mini Public Park 

  

Warning: Unusual sender <rwasson@une.edu> 

You don't usually receive emails from this address. Make sure you trust this sender before taking any actions. 

Hello Mark,  

 

My name is Robert Wasson, my wife Olivia and I live at 25 Misty Drive that abuts the corner lot regarding 

the development of the "mini public park". I was emailing you this evening in providing feedback 

regarding the park's development.  

 

We would be in favor of clearing and cleaning up the lot as there are a lot of leaves and brush along with 

dead, rotted and broken trees. Although, we would appreciate it if a lot of the healthy trees, oaks and 
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pines could remain, leaving the lot fairly wooded. This would still allow for plenty of space for picnic 

tables and maybe a gazebo while allowing for the area to keep a wooded nature feel. There is a fair 

amount of wildlife, along with a family of deer that frequents through the lot and our backyard and 

backyards of our neighbors. Leaving the area fairly wooded would ensure that they remain passing 

through and present.  

 

There is a dirt path throughout the lot that connects Misty Drive to Forbes lane. It would be great to have 

that path more formed either as gravel, stone or paved.  

 

With our property abutting the lot along with other fellow neighbors we would appreciate if there was a 

fence, or a wall constructed for separation and privacy purposes as the park would look directly into our 

backyard as well as the yards of fellow neighbors. It would be appreciated if the businesses involved 

were local businesses either in the city of Windham or the surrounding area as this would further support 

the community and local business and revenue.  

 

Please feel free to email me at rwasson@une.edu or my wife Olivia omondene@une.edu or my personal 

phone is 978-239-7421.  

 

Hope all is well,  

 

-Bobby  

This e-mail may contain information that is privileged and confidential. If you suspect that you were not 

the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender as soon as possible. 


